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Tipton-Rosemark Academy has implemented the following guidelines for spectators when 
coming on campus to view events.  These guidelines will be in effect until the COVID-19 
restrictions have been removed.  We realize that this will cause some inconvenience, but for the 
safety of everyone visiting our campus these guidelines must be followed.  

1.  Visiting teams:  We ask that essential personnel attend the event.  Essential personnel 
defined as the following:  Team members, Coaches, Immediate Family.  We do have limited 
capacity and we regret that anyone arriving after capacity has been reach will be denied 
entry.  

2. There will be no locker rooms available for visiting teams, and we asked that you come 
dressed for your game and leave immediately after the conclusion of your game.  

3. Players should provide their own water/bottle for the game. 
4. We ask that everyone wear a mask upon entry to the building and continue to wear it 

throughout the game.  Temperature checks will be made upon arrival and anyone with a 
reading of 100.4 or higher will not be admitted.   

5. All Tickets to indoor events will be sold through GoFan.co.  There will be no general 
admission tickets available for purchase at the gate the day of the event.  

6. Any TRA students that wish to attend a home game must secure a ticket through the Middle 
School office.  There will be a limited number of tickets available on a first come first serve 
basis on the day of the game. 

7. Supporters who have purchased an annual sports pass do not have to purchase additional 
tickets through GoFan, but keep in mind that space is limited and at this time we have 
suspended the sale of passes for winter/spring sports.  Everyone who has a sports pass and 
attends a game will need to sign in at the gate for contact tracing purposes.  

8. Concessions will be sold during the Basketball season, but items will be limited to things 
that do not require a lot of handling and preparation.  

9. All children attending the games must have a ticket and be accompanied by their parents.  
There will be no free-play and running around the buildings.   

  

Joe Layton  
Athletic Director, TRA

http://GoFan.co

